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WHO’S WHO IN 2011 

PRESIDENT-ANDREW THOMSON 

VICE PRES-GILES HONNER 

SECRETARY-MICHAEL WYNDHAM 

TREASURER- BRENTON CORRELL 

 

COACHES 

A GRADE-JA MCCAULEY 

BGRADE-WAK WERFEL 

SENIOR COLTS-ALANMCCAULEY 

JUNIOR COLTS -DEAN BRUCE/                                                                           

                             DAVID F IELD 

UNDER 12S - TBA 

UNDER 10S - PAUL BAKER 

UNDER 8S - ED MORRIS 

CYFC 

Box 242 
MAITLAND  

SA 5573 

Phone        88322593 

Fax             88323008 
Oval            88322765 

Email:  info@cyfc.com.au 

The Building Committee are continuing to work hard for our new Club-

rooms. Fundrasing efforts will move into overdrive in 2011. 

This facility will be available for the whole community so get involved 

and support it 

Grain donations are being accepted via the Clubs NGR account. 

The upcoming Cougars Surplus Plant & Machinery Sale proceeds will go 

straight to the Building Fund. 

There will be functions held through out the year so make sure everyone 

supports where they can! 

Welcome to Season 2011! 

www.cyfc.com.au 

Keeping In Touch 

Keep an eye on the Cougars web 

site www.cyfc.com.au for club 

information.  

Also make sure we have your cor-

rect contact details. Email and 

SMS are becoming our favored 

methods of communication.  

Update your details on the     

Contact page of our Club’s web-

site today! 

Put your money where you mouth is! 
The General Committee has places for two more members. 

Put your hand up and help create a great family club! 

 

Not keen on joining the Committee? 

Helpers are always needed around the Club so jump in. 

Contact President Thomo or anyone on the General        

Committee to become involved. 

 

Cougars Surplus Plant & Machinery Sale 

To be held at "Listowel" (Giles Honner's) 

Minlaton Road (just south of Maitland) 

Friday, 4 March 2011 starting at 10.00am 

All proceeds will go towards the Building Fund 

Quality Entries Invited,  

Donated items gratefully accepted 

Commission goes towards the new building 

(<$50k-10%, 50-100k-5%, >$100k-5%) 

Bids will include commission but exclude GST 

Number system to apply 

BBQ Lunch & Drinks available 

Donuts & Coffee 

Bar Facilities 

Entries are required NOW for advertising. 

Please Email item details and photo to Tony Clark 

fischerclark@internode.on.net 

 
Grain Donations for Building Fund 

The 2010  season has been  a fantastic season  with high prices and excellent yields. 

The CYFC building committee needs grain donations now, any grains, any amount. 

You can make a transfer by ringing the Viterra Service Centre on 1800018205 and re-

questing a transfer to the CYFC NGR 10007230. Your donation will get us well on the 

way to raising the funds to start the building at the oval. 

Your donation will be recognized on an honour board displayed in the new club. Become 

a gold, silver or bronze donor by simply ringing 1800018205 and transferring  grain to 

NGR 10007230.Over $6000 of grain has already been donated , don’t be the only CYFC 

grain grower whose name wont be on the honour board. 



Canteen Duty for Everyone! 
This season ALL families are expected to help out in the 

Canteen. 

Linda Dutschke does a fantastic job and raises a lot of 

money for our Club but she needs your help.                   

You can contact her on 0428322213 to arrange a 

week that will suit you before we create a roster with your 

name on it. After that it will be up to YOU to either fill the 

position or find a replacement. 

New CYFC Guernseys, Shorts and Socks 

The South Australia Country Football League (SACFL)have decided that all affiliated clubs must have their logo 

on guernseys, shorts and socks by 2012. 

This year we have replaced  U10’s/U12’s and Senior Colts guernseys. Thankyou to Grant Roesler (Australian 

Grain Export) and Randy & Lou Dutschke (Armac Welding) for their sponsorship of these guernseys. 
At the end of season 2011 we will be replacing Junior Colts and A & B Grade guernseys.  If any per-

son/company would like to be involved in sponsoring these guernseys please contact 

 The President, Andrew Thomson. 

The CYFC will be selling the new football shorts and socks and all players must be wearing them. 

To order contact Annette Clasohm 

Congratulations!  

Daniel Blythe  

YPFL Senior Colts 

Best & Fairest 2010  

Senior Training  

Locals - Mondays & Wednesdays 

Maitland Oval, 6.00pm 

Adelaide - Broadview Oval, off Hampstead Rd 

with the Broadview FC,   

Tuesdays & Thursdays 6.00pm 

Teas available Thursdays. 

 

Contact Ja McCauley 0419815019 or 

Wayne Werfel 0428521977 for more information 

A Grade & B Grade required 

Senior Colts welcome 

Snowtown Trial games  

26 March at Snowtown 

Vs. Snowtown/Blythe 

Football & Netball Games 

planned 

Contact your coach for more 

information 

The 2011 YPFL draw is 

now available on our 

website. 

Download a copy today! 

Merchandise 

Annette Clasohm has taken on the role of merchandise offi-

cer and is organizing some new items as well as  keeping 

some favourites. Please note that it will pay for you to be a 

financial member as we now have members and non-

members merchandise pricing. 

Check out the website for more info. 

Junior Training 2011  

 

Senior Colts commenced Wednesday 16th Feb 5.30  

Contact Alan McCauley 0407797270  

 

Junior Colts commences Wednesday 2nd Mar 4.30  

Contact Dean Bruce 0428351315  

 

Auskick,U10 & U12 commences Thursday 24th 

March 3.30  

Contact Andrew Thomson 0438852765  

Cougars Netball Club 

2011 Committee 

PRESIDENT Janine Sly 

VICE PRESIDENT Lisa Moody 

SECRETARY Alicia Pearson 

TREASURER Jodie Luke 

CARD SECRETARY Jess Davies 

YPNA REPS Ann Brokenshire 

Linda Glazbrook 

PUBLICITY Connie Mason 

UMPIRES REP Leanne Hasting 

UNIFORM & ASSETS Keryl Schilling 

JUNIOR REP. Naomi Davey 

SOCIAL/FUNDRASING REPS Kerrie Rowe 

                                                     Tracey Brokenshire 

CANTEEN MANAGER Julie Oster 

Senior Trainings commencing Tuesday 22 February, 7pm. 

 

Please bring sneakers, bathers and a bike if you have one! 

Meet at the Area School Rec Centre. 

 


